
Report 

Navaratravidvatsadas 2023 

The Navaratravidvatsadas, a prestigious event, was held on October 27, 

2023, at 10:00 am at Govt. Sanskrit College, Thiruvananthapuram. The event 

was a grand success, bringing together esteemed scholars, faculty members, and 

students to engage in intellectual discussions and debates. 

Inaugural Session: 

The inaugural session began with the lighting of the lamp, followed by 

the presidential address by Dr. Amala V.K., Principal, Govt. Sanskrit College. 

Prof. V. Vasudevan, Professor of Nyaya, SSUS Kalady, was the chair of the 

sadas.Two felicitation speeches were delivered by: 

1. Dr. Sujith S., Staff Advisor of the college 

2. Dr. Girish M.P., PTA Secretary 

Scholarly Presentations: 

The event featured presentations by various scholars, including: 

1. Ajikumar P.V. 

2. Jyotsna G. 

3. Dr. Pradeep Varma P.K. 

4. Dr. Devan E.M. 

5. Dr. Ajimon C.S. 

6. Dr. Sudheesh O.S. 

7. Dr. Sudev Krishnasarman 

 



Student Participation: 

Students from the college also participated in the event, showcasing their 

intellectual prowess. The participating students were: 

1. Subhana S.(Second-year B.A. student) 

2. Akshaya V.(Second-year B.A. student) 

3. Ananya R. Narayanan(Second-year B.A. student) 

4. Abhirami Ajith (Second-year B.A student) 

5. Sibi S. (Research Scholar) 

Valedictory Function: 

The valedictory function was graced by Prof. R. Vijayakumar, Retired 

Professor, SSUS Kalady, as the chief guest. 

Special Note: 

Despite facing financial constraints, the college Council, with the support 

of the Staff Club, took the initiative to organize this event. Unfortunately, the 

college did not receive any financial assistance from government authorities. 

The success of this event is a testament to the dedication and commitment of the 

college community. 

Conclusion: 

The Navaratravidvatsadas 2023 was a resounding success, providing a 

platform for scholars, faculty members, and students to engage in intellectual 

discussions and debates. The event showcased the academic excellence and 

intellectual curiosity of the participants, and we look forward to organizing 

similar events in the future. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


